
 
 

TO OUR VALUED TEAM MEMBERS, RESIDENTS AND THEIR FAMILIES: 

 

As the birds sing, flowers bloom, and bright signs of spring flourish all around us, we welcome another 

opportunity to thank and celebrate our special moms.  

 

While our celebrations looked a little different this year, I’m sure we can all agree they were even more 

meaningful. Our thanks have never been more heartfelt, and our virtual moments never felt more dear than in 

our current climate which begs us to recognize and appreciate the amazing people in our life. 

 

Allow us to take this moment and thank all of the moms at Goderich Place. Whether you are an employee who 

had to work, or one of our amazing residents unable to hug your loved ones. Please know that we acknowledge 

your sacrifice and look forward to the day when we can come together once more to celebrate and spread joy 

with the ones we love.  

 

We hope each and every mom had a beautiful day, and that you felt seen and recognized for your amazing 

contributions. Afterall, every day is a day to be grateful for mom.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

The Management Team at Goderich Place 

 
 

 


